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UPDATE: THE PLAN TO TEMPORALRY PROHIBIT LEFT-TURNS FROM SOUTHFIELD
ROAD TO  10 MILE ROAD BEGINNING THIS FRIDAY HAS BEEN DELAYED

Beverly Hills, MI— The Road Commission for Oakland County (RCOC), in cooperation with the City

of Southfield, has delayed plans to temporarily prohibit left turns from both northbound and southbound

Southfield Road to 10 Mile Road in Southfield.  The work was scheduled to begin Friday, Oct. 18.

The new date for this phase of work will be announced soon.   

Lane closures will continue as the contractor removes and replaces concrete.  The entire project will be

completed in late fall.

For additional information on the 10   Mile   Road project, visit: http://www.rcocweb.org/502/10-Mile-

Road.

--- # # # ---

http://mi-oaklandcountyrc.civicplus.com/facebook
http://mi-oaklandcountyrc.civicplus.com/twitter
http://www2.rcocweb.org/TrafficWebNT/Index.html
http://mi-oaklandcountyrc.civicplus.com/youtube
http://www.rcocweb.org/189/Road-Projects
http://www.rcocweb.org/RSSFeed.aspx?ModID=76&CID=All-0
http://www.rcocweb.org/502/10-Mile-Road
http://www.rcocweb.org/502/10-Mile-Road



